
 

 
~ Welcome, Haere mai~Afio mai~ Welkom~Namaste~Bienvenue~Willkommen~ 

~Maeva~Yōkoso ~Fùnyìhng ~Aloha~Fáilte~ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kia ora koutou,  
 
I hope your week has gone well, I am unfortunately at home this week having caught Covid 
for the first time. I guess it wasn’t a bad run managing to avoid it for over 3 years. There is 
an upswing in winter coughs and colds so I hope you are all managing to keep warm and are 
looking forward to Spring which is just 9 days away now, or 29 days depending whether you 
go with the official 1st September or 21st September dates. Either way…..it’s very soon. 
 
Curriculum Survey 2023 
The Board of Trustees and myself are looking ahead to our planning for 2024 and reviewing 
what we have achieved so far in curriculum realignment for Silverstream School. We made 
adjustments last year based on your feedback and would very much appreciate some of your 
time in answering 6 key questions for us related to priorities in subject teaching at school. You 
can find the survey here and it is open until the end of this term. Many thanks in advance.  
https://forms.gle/WzfGmjJNsUgsdQLQA 
 
Lost property from next week 
We are in the process of tidying up some areas around the school and are moving the lost 
property from the hallway in the admin block (near the Learning Hub) to a designated space 
near to the Gard Street entrance. There are some storage areas near the bike area and the 
new lost property area will be open every day from 8.30 am – 3.15 pm for you to look for 
anything you may be missing.  
 
Grounds Development 
As part of the grounds upgrading over the 2023/24 year, we have lots of exciting projects 
including new native tree plantings around the school, a dedicated and beautifully designed 
ANZAC area around the flagpole, new lighting, new planter boxes, new monkey bars, a new 
welcome mural, centenary commemorative plaques and a beautiful new school sign at the 
corner of Gard and Whitemans Road. We do however have to look at replacing the large 
conifers which are at the corner of the school. They are very large, restricting light into the 
classroom and the grass underneath is struggling. We would like to make that corner of the 
school very special with new native trees and plantings, beautiful up-lighting and a brand new 
school sign. 
Please do let me know if you have strong objections to the conifers being removed over the 
term break, we will of course offer the firewood to the community.  

https://forms.gle/WzfGmjJNsUgsdQLQA


 
 
Congratulations  
 
To our Regional Chess Champs! 
 

 
Well done to all the students who represented Silverstream School at the 
2023 Wellington/Hutt Valley Regionals 
chess competition which we were also 
fortunate to host on Friday.  Ryan Li from 
Room 4 won the Rookie Division. Nikolai 
placed 3rd. 
The Silverstream School team also won the 
division. There were teams represented 
from as far away as Whanganui and Levin. 
Well done team. 
 

 
 
To our Upper Hutt Spelling Bee Champions! 
 
On Tuesday Maidstone Intermediate hosted all of the primary schools in our Upper Hutt 
cluster for the inaugural Primary School Spelling Bee. There were 15 teams altogether, two 
of which Silverstream School put forward. The teams consisted of the following team names 
and students: 
 
The Obama Toads- Finn Gribbon, Olivia O'Leary, Maia 
Hill and Paris Yiannoutsos. 
 
The Pringle Einsteins- Travis Schiphorst, Ella-Rose 
Boag, Amelia Roberts and George Brennan. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Obama Toads took out 1st place in the 
competition, followed by Totara Park School. 
Congratulations team! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In the individual competition, Silverstream School had 6 of the 19 finalists. When it got 
down to the last 10 we had 5 students in there, and eventually Finn Gribbon finished in 3rd 
place. Congratulations Finn! 
 



 
Congratulations also go to 
 

 
Hiroki Homma in Room 20 who started playing football in the Stokes Valley 
U9 Pukeko football team this year and on Saturday was player of the day for 
his 2 tackles and 1 kick! We are so proud of you Hiroki, what a star football 
player you are turning out to be! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
And Congratulations to Jenson and Darcey Hewitt who both competed in their first 
gymnastics competition.  
Jenson did incredibly well and was awarded “excellent” on the rings, parallel bars and vault. 
He came 1st overall in the men’s excel competition, getting the gold medal!  
Darcey was one of the littlest in the women’s competition, performing her floor routine in 
front of a large audience and bravely getting back onto the beam after slipping off during 
her first attempt.  
Well done, we are super proud of you both.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If your child has been involved in anything outside of school you are super proud of, a sports 
achievement or event, a hobby they have mastered, a dance, drama, speech, church group, 
community event, please do let me know so that we can celebrate in the newsletter each 
week. Send a photo along too if you have one to lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz 
 
As always, have a great week 
 
Ngā mihi  
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 
 

mailto:lorraine.taylor@silverstream.school.nz


 

Principal’s Awards - Term 3 Week 6 

 

 

Room 

Number 

Student Name Reason for award (school value it relates to; being responsible (kia 

mānakotū), being kind (kia ngakaunui), being brave (kia mārohirohi), 

being safe (kia haumaru), having fun (kia tākaro). 

Room 1 Jenson Hewitt Jenson, you are a very diligent student. This means that you put in a great 

effort to complete your work correctly. Thank you for being such a 

responsible person. 

Room 2 Timothy Li For bringing a positive attitude. Ka mau te wehi! 

Room 3 Lucy Holman Thank you Lucy for living the school values; especially being responsible 

(kia mānakotū) and being kind (kia ngakaunui) to others. Ka mau te wehi! 

Room 4 Max Sissons Tino pai Max! You have consistently shown the value of kia mānakotū 

(being responsible) through your exemplary behaviour and positive 

choices. You can always be relied upon to be a role model for others and 

you shine as a rangatira in ruma whā.  

Room 6 Annie Beales For taking on all challenges and tasks with enthusiasm and for giving 

100% effort in your learning.  Thank you for being reliable and kind. 

Annie, you are a joy to have in Room 6.   

Room 7 Adalin Clifford You have been working very hard in class and this is paying off! You are 

making fantastic progress, keep up the amazing work! 

Room 8 Finn McCarty For your enthusiasm and willingness when participating in class 

discussions and for the fantastic progress that you have made this year in 

Room 8. Ka Pai Finn! 

Room 9 Sydney 

Sinclair  

You have been working hard in class. Well done on the progress you are 

making in your reading and writing this term. Keep up the awesome mahi. 

Room 10 Agastya 

Kanmatha 

Reddy 

Agastya, you love to share your knowledge and learning with Room 10. 

You have outstanding manners and are being very focused in class. You 

are also trying lots of new activities, especially art activities. 

Room 11 Flora 

Heppenstall 

Flora, it is such a pleasure to have you in Room 11. You are such a kind, 

thoughtful and responsible young person. We love how helpful you are, 

whether it's tidying up the classroom or helping a classmate with their 

work, we really appreciate you. As well as being an excellent member of 

our class, you are really shining across all of our subjects. Your creative 

stories are such a joy to read. Tino pai rawa atu, keep it up!  

Room 12 Oliver Evans Thanks for the positive attitude and fun times you bring to Room 12. You 

are such a cool person. We love having you in our class. 

Room 13 Amily Yu He kaiarahi nui koe! You have been a great leader this week, and have 

been brave to share your writing and your pepeha to the whole class. Keep 

it up!  



Room 14 Harlow Griffith For showing kindness when others need help, being brave when things are 

scary and enjoying learning your alphabet sounds. Kai pai Harlow! 

Room 15 Payton Wihare For always being kind, responsible and a great class member. 

Room 16 Georgie Kelly For being kind and a good helper in Room 16. You are always willing to 

support your classmates and teacher and be responsible for the jobs in our 

class. Ka pai, Georgie! Thank you for making our room a better place. 

Room 17 Bella Penny For being more confident in sharing your ideas and for having such a great 

attitude towards your work and school. Ka Rawe! 

Room 18 Fletcher Hillary For being responsible and brave - outside of school. We have absolutely 

loved hearing about your experiences while you were a FIFA player escort 

(and seeing you on the TV). Well done Fletcher! 

Room 19 Sarah Shen You have improved so much in your reading comprehension and were able 

to contribute some clear and thoughtful ideas into our model text we 

looked at this week in writing. Ka pai!  

Room 20 Ezra Andries Thank you for your contribution to the class. We appreciate the 

responsibility and kindness you always show. Keep going for Greatness! 

Room 21 Angus Grant You have been working so hard to improve your writing. It was great to 

see how engaged and excited you were to write when Verity visited this 

week. Keep working hard and always do your best! Ka pai!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

WELCOME TO SILVERSTREAM SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

 

 to our newest Students: 

 

Room 9 – Miiah Watters 

 

Room 14 – Matilda Beyer, Jack Clowes, Rome Stevenson, Asher Torrance, 

Amelia Tuinasau 

 

 

It is great to have you at Silverstream School! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   



 
 

 

 

Tomorrow, Friday 25thAugust is the Annual 

Cancer Society Daffodil Day.  We will be accepting 

gold coin donations. 

 

We are inviting everyone to wear yellow, or add 

something yellow to their outfit, to show 

support and raise awareness for this fantastic 

cause.  

 

Please take your donations to the class teacher. 

 

We also have a fundraising page, 

CLICK HERE TO DONATE 

 

The money raised will help provide care, comfort and 

hope to cancer patients, as well as fund ground breaking 

cancer research and prevention programmes that create a 

future with less cancer. 

 

Thank you for your support!
 

 

https://daffodilday.org.nz/silverstream-primary-school


 
 

Roti Fundraiser - Year 6 Camp 2023 
 

 

 
 
 
 
We have decided this year to offer a Roti fundraiser to help cover the costs of this 
year’s Year 6 camp.  
  
The Rotis come in packs of 10 at a cost of $20.00 per pack. The profit from each 
pack will be $5.00.  
 
The Butter Chicken sauce is fully cooked and comes frozen in punnets of 
480g. Each punnet costs $7.00, the profit from each will be $2.00. 
 
The Rotis and sauce can be kept frozen for more than six months. 
  
Orders and payment can be made via Kindo. We will need orders and payment by 
Friday 1st September at the latest.  
 
We would love it if you would share this with your family, friends and whanau (and 
include their orders on your Kindo account) as all profits will go towards our Year 6 
camp costs.  
  
Orders will be delivered to school early in Term 4.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions about this fundraiser. 
 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

 
 



 

 

 

ezlunch Father's Day Promotion 

 

 

 

 

Celebrate the Father figure in your life! 

 
 

Whether it's a Dad, Uncle, Grandad or Poppa in your life, make them feel extra special this 
Father's Day with our ezlunch giveaway.  Every lunch order gets you a chance to win one of 
THREE $50 'Bunnings' vouchers. 
 
Order ezlunch for delivery from Monday 21 August - Friday 1 September2023 to be in the 
draw to WIN! 
 
Three vouchers, three winners! 
 
The winners will be drawn on Friday 1 September and notified by email/phone. 
Go to www.mykindo.co.nz to start ordering. 
 

 

 

 

 

https://sender2.zohoinsights-crm.com/ck1/2d6f.327230a/165f3f90-37c5-11ee-b718-525400e3c1b1/45751d5551a0c5045b17e5a1874a685a94cea331/1?e=sjG7axte51QqygKX9Xp4dg%3D%3D
https://sender2.zohoinsights-crm.com/ck1/2d6f.327230a/165f3f90-37c5-11ee-b718-525400e3c1b1/9ec2c30a9b736ea5fe0eb5ccbe967feed2d70395/1?e=VCl0sMjDXbxgmLykKz%2Ft4JC5NnLkFx4q%2BKHNWbKqJEw%3D
https://sender2.zohoinsights-crm.com/ck1/2d6f.327230a/165f3f90-37c5-11ee-b718-525400e3c1b1/9ec2c30a9b736ea5fe0eb5ccbe967feed2d70395/1?e=VCl0sMjDXbxgmLykKz%2Ft4JC5NnLkFx4q%2BKHNWbKqJEw%3D


 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 

  
  
 

Upcoming Dates  
 
 
FoSS Meeting – Thursday 31st August @ 7.30pm in the Staff Room 
 
Board Meeting – Wednesday 6th September @ 6.30pm 
 
 
Gloucester Bake Sale - Monday 11th September 
Whitemans Bake Sale - Monday 4th December 
 
  
Last Day of Term 3 - Friday 22nd September 
 
First Day of Term 4 – Monday 9th October 
Teacher Only Day - Friday 20th October 
Labour Day – Monday 23rd October  
Teacher Only Day - Friday 17th November 
Last Day of Term 4 – Friday 15th December 
 
 

For ALL calendar events and any school information please access our school website. We will post 

updates/cancellations of upcoming trips/events on Facebook to keep parents/caregivers informed. 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html 

  

 

 

 
 

Website: www.silverstream.school.nz                         Facebook:  Click Here 

 
 

https://www.silverstream.school.nz/calendar.html
http://www.silverstream.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/SilverstreamSchool/
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College, Intermediate and Primary grade indoor netball starting soon. 

Grades will be Primary Year 3/4, Primary Year 5/6, Intermediate, College 
Games are on Friday afternoons/evenings 

No games during school holidays 
Teams and individuals can register now by visiting 

the Register/Login page on our website or clicking this link 
 

CLICK HERE FOR REGISTRATION 
 
 

 
 

 www.facebook.com/IndoorSportsUpperHutt 
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AKOTECH CodeCamps October School Holidays 

 

FREE PRIZE & EARLY DISCOUNTS 

 
 

Our holiday camp allows children from the ages of 7-12 to develop 21st century skills 
in a fun and action packed environment. Create and train your own AI Avatars, make 
games, code drones & go to work for a simulated Tech Gaming Studio to build games 
for a big client.  

Develop confidence & initiative through design, creativity, solving problems, 
presenting & collaboration. Create your own games, worlds and apps to make our 
world a better place. 

 
We also have Literati Lab just for girls, which includes AI Art & Animation.  
 
Enter our competition to win a FREE 4 day pass to one of our CodeCamps 
 
 

Thorndon School: 25th - 28th September & 5th - 8th October 
Book Now at www.akotech.nz 
Competition: www.codecamp.co.nz/competition 
EarlyBird Save Up to 21% Until 25th August 
Siblings Save 6% 
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Lani’s window cleaning services. We are a local, small family business. We do 
commercial and domestic cleaning, specialising in window cleaning and exterior house 
cleaning including waterblasting. Typically, a standard 3 bedroom house will cost 
approximately $150 to clean the inside and outside windows. For a free quote or to 
request a job, please contact Lani on 027 360 4263.  
 
We will also pay $10 per job that is completed to the school which have been referred 
through the school newsletter so please let us know that this is how you found our 
business!  
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